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The “Bowling for Scholars” tradition continues with the BC3 Alumni Council. This year, on 

Friday, November 13, 2015, the second annual “Bowling for Scholars” event will take place at 

Family Bowlaway in Butler. The proceeds from “Bowling for Scholars” benefits BC3 student 

scholarships. Each year BC3 awards over $280,000 in student 

scholarships. Please consider participating in “Bowling for 

Scholars” by being a sponsor and bringing a team. Your business 

or organization can help to make this a success. For more 

information on sponsorship opportunities and registering your 

team, contact Erin Cioffi, Campaign Stewardship Manager, BC3 

Education Foundation, Inc. at 724.287.8711 ext. 8326 or via email 

at erin.cioffi@bc3.edu. 


